Presidente Nicolas Maduro

Edificio Palacio de Miraflores

Avenida Urdaneta

Caracas

Venezuela

Dear President Maduro,

I am very concerned about the well-being of Emirlendris Benítez, Juan Carlos Marrufo and María Auxiliadora Delgado. They are held for political reasons in Venezuelan detention centers, and all three are suffering from severe health conditions that need urgent medical attention, which has been repeatedly and unduly denied by authorities under your command. 

Emirlendris Benítez, Juan Carlos Marrufo, and María Auxiliadora Delgado should be immediately and unconditionally released. While they remain in custody of the state, their life, health, and safety must be guaranteed. I urge you to urgently grant them access to trusted and adequate medical care.

Yours sincerely,

